Correction.

The following is extracted from a letter received from
Mr. W. B. Elliott:

‘“My attention has been drawn to an article written by you on
Purulia for Leprosy Review (April, 1937). I note that in this you
speak of ‘the Home as supported by capitation grants from the Bihar .
Government and by grants from the Mission to Lepers’.” . . . “ The
facts are that Purulia always has been, and still is, the property and
entire financial responsibility of The Mission to Lepers—including
the payment of personnel. Government Grants are, of course, received,
but your article reads as though the Purulia Home was but one of
the many ‘aided’ Institutions of the Mission!”

[We regret if a wrong impression has been given by the

statement referred to above appearing on page 86 of the
April, 1937 issue.—Editor.]





